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What has been happening this week?  

In English, We have been learning about using bullet points  
In Maths, we have made some 3D Shapes  
In Science, we have explored the best designs for ships, used felt tips to make rainbows 
and observe the melting rate of ice!  
 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Millie and Willow 

Headteachers Award: Theo D and Ella– Rose for Love, Respect and Perseverance   

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ I liked doing my write up for Ice Trap because I like writing stories and I think I did a 

good job!” Millie  

Reminders & Messages  

 Book Fair!  

Arriving t school next week. We will be selling books after school on 

Wednesday 20th– Friday 22nd March and Monday 25th March. Every 

purchase raises money for our school!  

Easter Service– Last day of term at 2.30pm All  welcome  

  

 


